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Biomedfutura Newsletter, Volumes 6 & 7 

were officially released by the 

Honourable Secretary of Higher 

Education, Government of Tamil Nadu, 

Thiru. Dr. P. Shankar, IAS, on 22nd 

September 2025 at Bharathidasan 

University, Tiruchirappalli – 620024. 

The first copies were received by Dr. R. 

Kalidasan, Registrar, Bharathidasan 

University. Dr. G. Mathan, Professor & 

Head and Coordinator of Biomedfutura, 

along with other office bearers, were 

present during the release ceremony.
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